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ASSEMBLIES 
There will be year group assemblies during registration next week Monday 22 August - 
Friday 26 August. 
S3 - Wednesday 24th 
S4 - Thursday 25th 
S5/6 - Friday 26th 
Students should come straight to the assembly hall and not go to registration. The hall will 
have posters up directing students where to sit in their registration class. 
Thank you. 
Mr Dewar 
 
S2-S6 STUDENT VOICE 
Can those that wish to help with the S1 launch assembly please come to a meeting 
Thursday 25 August at 1.30pm in room 51 (Science Dept). 
Miss Campbell 
 
NEIGHBOURS NO MORE….. 
Anyone who is struggling with the demise of Neighbours can join a support group in  
Mr Biddick’s office this week. It is clear I will now suffer from a lack of Vitamin D as that 
was my only source of sunshine in winter.  Kylie and Jason forever...  
Mr Biddick 
 
SPIN CLASSES 
Spin Classes for S4-S6 students and staff will start again this week. Times are: 
Monday 3.35-4.15pm 
Friday 7.20-7.50am 
See Miss McShannon in PE if interested. 
Miss McShannon 
 
DATA CHECK FORMS 
Data check forms should have been issued to everyone now. IF YOU HAVE NOT 
RECEIVED YOUR FORMS CAN YOU PLEASE COLLECT THEM FROM THE OFFICE, 
THANK YOU.  Please have your parent/carer check them and update them and return 
your signed forms to the office as soon as possible. Thank you. 
Mrs Razavi 
 
LBGTQ+ AND ALLIES  
Just a reminder that the group meets on Thursdays at lunchtime. Hope to see you all then! 
Also, anyone that hasn't been before or is new to the school are more than welcome to 
come along and see if our group is something that may interest them, a warm welcome is 
assured. 
Mr N Smith 
School Library 
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KILT WALK 
A group of senior students and staff are taking part in the Kilt Walk this year to raise 
money for the Brain Tumour Charity and Cancer Research.  The Kilt Walk is on Sunday 
18 September and costs £32 to sign up.   If you would like to join in please speak to  
Miss Blake or Cameron Glasgow in S6. 
Miss Blake 
 
EDINBURGH COLLEGE SCHOOL COLLEGE PARTNERSHIP (SCP) AND 
MIDLOTHIAN COUNCIL FOUNDATION APPRENTICESHIP (FA) L4 AND 5 COURSES 
Courses start next week from Tues 23 August 2022. Pupils attending one of these courses 
must ensure they are aware of any transport arrangements/pick up points and have 
returned their parental consent forms.  
Pupils are also reminded they must sign out of school via the school office before 
travelling to their course. 
Pupils on open learning or online courses are expected to base themselves in the School 
Library during timetabled college periods unless we have received parental permission for 
you to sign out of school to access your course from home. 
All course information will be available on the notice board in the Guidance corridor for 
reference. 
If you have any questions or have changed your mind about your course, please let us 
know as soon as possible.Thank you. 
Ms McLennan and Ms Campbell 
PT's Guidance 
 
LGBTQIA+ YOUTH GROUP 

 
 


